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Summary 
 
Since the July 2007 Board meeting, the CAC has not been assigned any tasks, although 
several are anticipated. These include Remote Operation, adding contest categories, and 
reporting Top Ten and regional winners in the result writeups. 
 
Remote Operation 
 
Background - The increasing availability of receiving and transmitting equipment that 
can be operated transparently via the Internet is stretching some of the contest rules and 
category definitions to their limit.  As reported in July 2007, by a vote of 9-2 the CAC  
requested authorization to discuss Remote Operation and make such recommendations to 
the PSC as are found to be necessary. 
 
It is my understanding that the discussion of Remote operation is underway already 
within the DXAC.  Repeated requests have been made by the CAC to the PSC for 
authorization to proceed, but it has not been forthcoming. I am concerned that the DXAC 
and CAC discussions of this important issue will be conducted in relative isolation from 
each other with the result being conflicting recommendations that cannot be 
implemented.  The administrative constraints and methods of the DXCC program are 
often in conflict with those of the ARRL contesting program. Public logs and real-time 
QSO reporting are two such examples.  However, participation in both programs has 
many common elements - clearly demonstrated by the many contest contacts submitted 
for DXCC credit.  It is important that we make a coordinated response to the problems 
posed by this technological issue. Such an approach is much more likely to result in 
changes that both the DXCC and contesting programs can accommodate together. 
 
Administrative Notes 
 
Dakota Division representative Ad Dewey KØAD is now editor of the National Contest 
Journal. A detailed two-part article on the CAC by Rocky Mountain Division 
representative Bob Neece KØKR has been published in NCJ. Southwestern Division 
representative Bruce Horn WA7BNM created the excellent Web reporting page for the 
2008 Frequency Measuring Test, largely automating event reporting and illustrating how 
more small events can be run without requiring additional resources at ARRL HQ. 
 
Midwest Division representative Jon Jones NØJK and Delta Division representative 
Jimmy Roller N4IR have left the committee. The chair wishes to acknowledge the years 
of service to the CAC on the part of both gentlemen.  Their positions have been filled by 
Jim Cochran KØRH and Ted Bryant W4NZ, respectively.  The chair wishes to thank 
both gentlemen for volunteering their time and expertise! 
 
Ward Silver NØAX 
CAC Chair 
Northwestern Division Representative 
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Atlantic - Mike Gilmer, N2MG 
4600 State Route 26, Vernon, NY 13476-3706 
Email:  n2mg@contesting.com         
  
Central - Greg W. Clark, K9IG         
1432 B Dakota Ridge Lane, Indianapolis, IN 46217 
Email:  greg@k9ig.com 
  
Dakota - Al R Dewey, KØAD  
14800 38th Pl N, Plymouth, MN 55446-3341 
Email:  Aldewey@aol.com 
  
Delta - Ted L. Bryant, W4NZ 
9217 Charbar Circle, Chattanooga, TN 37421-5306 
Email: w4nz@arrl.net 
  
Great Lakes - Dave Pruett, K8CC                                 
2727 Harris Rd., Ypsilanti, MI 48198 
Email:  k8cc@comcast.net 
  
Hudson - Dr. George Wilner, K2ONP 
336 Bulson Road, Troy, NY 12180 
Email:  k2onp@aol.com 
  
Midwest - Jim Cochran, KØRH 
3600 W 77 N. Valley Center, KS 67147 
Email: k0rh@cox.net 
  
New England -  Dick Green, WC1M 
190 Lyme Road, Hanover, NH 03755-6602 
Email:  wc1m@msn.com 
  
Chairman 
Northwestern - H. Ward Silver, NØAX                                     
1840 140th Place SE, Bellevue, WA 98007                         
Email:  n0ax@arrl.net 
 
Pacific - Michael J. Gibson, KH6ND 
Box 31193, Honolulu, HI 96820 
Email: kh6nd@hawaii.rr.com 
 
Roanoke - Don Daso, K4ZA   

515 Withershinn Drive, Charlotte NC 28262 
Email:  k4za@juno.com 
  
 
 
Rocky Mountain - Robert Neece, KØKR                             
P.O. Box 3159, Boulder, CO 80307-3159          
Email:  rneece@bwsm.com 
  
Southeastern - Charles T. Wooten, NF4A 
P.O. Box 4183, Panama City, FL 32401 
Email:  nf4a@knology.net 
  
Southwestern - Bruce Horn, WA7BNM 
4225 Farmdale Avenue, Studio City, CA 91604 
Email:  bhorn@hornucopia.com  
  
West Gulf - Joe Staples, W5ASP                                    
10031 Meadow Lake, Houston, TX 77042 
Email: w5asp@earthlink.net 
  
RAC - Dave Shipman, VE7CFD 
1013 Sinclair Street, West Vancouver,  
BC V7V 3W1, Canada 
Email: davidshipman@shaw.ca 
               
Board Liaison - Bruce Frahm, KØBJ 
1553 County Road T, Colby, KS 67701 
Email:  k0bj@arrl.org 
  
Staff Liaison - Sean Kutzko, KX9X                                
Contest Branch Manager                                                        
225 Main St., Newington, CT 06111  
Email:  kx9x@arrl.org 
  
Administrative Liaison - Sharon Taratula                            
225 Main St., Newington, CT 06111                                     
Email:  staratula@arrl.org  


